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Happy New Year to all!  The Bocce Club Board has been busy putting the final touches on making 2018 
an exciting and fun filled year! We have a lot of new ideas that you will be hearing about throughout the 
year.   Be sure to check out next week's column for the yearly event calendar.  
One of the exciting things we have added is Saturday teams to our tournaments!  This will give those of 
you who can't play during the week, or prefer to play on Saturday, a chance to join in on the bocce fun. 
For the first time ever, we will also have a Bocce Boot Camp on Saturdays in February!  
 
Our always popular weekday Bocce Boot Camps will again return in February, as well as Referee 
Training, and our Installation Dinner.  Keep your eyes on this column for more details in the coming 
weeks.  
 
Finally, here are your 2018 Bocce Club Board members.  
Marion Logie—President, Barbara Orlando--Vice President, Ros Bollinger—Secretary, Treasurer 
(Open)--Marion Logie, Acting, Pat Bruno--Publicity Chair, Gerri McCoid--Bash Chair, Jeanne-Anne 
Whitacre--Membership Chair, Tony Orlando--Tournaments Chair, Paul Anderson—Court Manager, 
Candy Stonehouse—Social Chair, Elaine Murphy—Assistant Social Chair, Al Bruno--Associate Director, 
Evonne Cook—Associate Director, Jan Hageman—Associate Director, Jim Whatley—Associate Director, 
Victor Kelaita—Member-at-Large, and Joyce Valdez—Member-at-Large  
See you next week!  
 

 
 


